
University Assessment Committee 

MINUTES  

January 28, 2019 | 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM | RSC Huxley Room 221 

Attendance 

Present: Brien Bolin (Social Work), Whitney Crager (Health Professions), Jim Clark (Business), Deepak Gupta 

(Engineering), Kaye Monk-Morgan (Academic Affairs), Alicia Newell (Student Affairs), Aleks Sternfeld-Dunn 

(Music), Clay Stoldt (Applied Studies), Ginger Williams (University Libraries) and Lydia Santiago (Academic 

Affairs) 

Meeting Handouts 

 Wichita State University NSSE 2017 Major Field Report, Part I Within-Institution Comparisons

 FSSE-NSSE Combined Report 2017 - Wichita State University

 NSSE 2017 Combined Report - Wichita State University

Approval of the Minutes 

Jim Clark moved to accept the November 15, 2018 minutes.  Deepak Gupta, seconded the motion.  The 

committee unanimously supported the motion.   

Assessment Committee Discussion 

Following the approval of the minutes, the committee began a review of the reports (as listed above); the 

committee looked over the history of the assessments, the student benchmarks and discussed the learning 

outcomes.  There was comment of how the student sample for the CLA assessment is acquired.  The response 

was that an algorithm is created to select up to 1,500 freshman and senior ranked students.  Further noted was 

that the CLA deploys beginning February 1, 2019 will continue through March 2019.   

The committee moved forward in looking at the NSSE & FSSE survey.  There was discussion of overlapping 

the faculty & student questions and responses in hopes to find commonly asked questions that would allow 

for further review of the number of surveys and the types of questions that are being asked in all (i.e., student 

surveys, academic surveys and office surveys).  The greater desire is to look at trends and perhaps centralize 

the survey questions and then discuss the survey data points during the program review process with 

program deans and chairs.   

Lastly, in the February meeting, the committee will look at survey protocols; Foresight 2020; discuss updates 

from KBOR and finalize options on sending data reports via email.   

Meeting adjourned. 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting is Monday, February 25, 2019 to be held in Morrison Hall, Room 101.  


